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9th November, 2023 
 

CORRIGENDUM  

 
Tender No.: HFL/CS/Appointment of Consultant for delisting/2023 

Tender Title: Appointment of Consultant for proposed delisting of HFL 

 

Offers were invited by the company for appointment of Consultant to provide end-to-

end support for the proposed delisting of Hindustan Fluorocarbons Limited [HFL] as 

per Regulation 35 of SEBI (Delisting of Equity Shares) Regulations, 2021.  The tender 

documents were published in NIC e-procurement portal ((URL: 

https://eprocure.gov.in/eprocure/app.) and GeM portal (URL: www.gem.gov.in).  

 

Now, the bid submission through NIC e-procurement portal and GeM portal has been 
extended to 15th November, 2023 till 05:00 PM.  
 
All other terms and conditions provided in the Tender document remain unaltered. 
 

 
 

              Sd/- 
Company Secretary 

Hindustan Fluorocarbons Limited 
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